
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

22 September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: ‘Strive for 5’ Core Values Passport 

We are excited to inform you about a school-based initiative to enhance students’ engagement in the wider 
curriculum: The Hungerhill Strive for 5 Passport! At Hungerhill, we aim to prepare our students 
academically, socially and personally for the opportunities, challenges and responsibilities of life in the 21st 
century. Through focusing on our core values, we want to help students become well-rounded individuals 
who make a positive contribution to the school and community they live in, leading to them building 
confidence and being better prepared for life beyond Hungerhill. 
 
The Strive for 5 Passport is an opportunity for students to get involved in activities and experiences inside 
and outside of the classroom. This could be through joining an enrichment club, taking on a student 
leadership opportunity, reading for pleasure, helping a member of staff, raising money for charity, 
researching careers/career paths, gaining achievement points for each core value and more!  
 
We are piloting the programme with Year 7 and 8 so students in these year groups have the unique 
opportunity to gain extra recognition for the activities and experiences they immerse themselves in. Within 
the passport, we have listed activities linked to each of Hungerhill’s core values and assigned points to each 
of the activities. Throughout the year, we encourage students to get involved in as many opportunities as 
possible, whether that be in school or outside of school. Once students have completed an activity, they 
can record this in the relevant activity area of the passport and ask a member of staff to sign this activity 
off. As they build up points, they can reach reward levels where they gain certificates, badges and vouchers 
at the higher levels.  
 
Year 7 and 8 students received their own copy of the Strive for 5 Passport in the first week in September. 
Please do ask your child to have a look at their Passport and encourage them to complete and bank the 
activities. You can also view our Strive for 5 Passport on our website using the following link: 
https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=Strive+for+5+Passport&pid=419  
 
We look forward to rewarding students for their efforts not only in the classroom but also beyond! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R Hancock 
Assistant Head Teacher: Personal Development 
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